FOIA Resource

From: Ryan Miller [RMiller@dresdnerrobin.com]
Sent: Tuesday, March 08, 2012 8:37 AM

To: FOIA Resource

Subject: Freedom of Information Act Request

To Whom It May Concern:

Case‘ﬂo.m

Date Rec'd: D\ @
Specialist: O ol

Related Case:

I'm seeking access to records under the Freedom of Information Act. My contact information is below. The records I’'m
seeking pertain to the company, SGS U.S. Testing Company, Inc., that formerly operated at 1415 Park Avenue,
Hoboken, New Jersey 07030. A license number associated with this facility is #29-02477-01. Any records that indicate
what operations were conducted at this location, what materials were used/stored there, how these materials were
stored, or information regarding the closure of the facility. | would be willing to pay up to $250 for copies of records;

however, please contact me should the cost for copies be more than $250.

Thank you,

Ryan Miller
Project Manager
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DRESONER ROBIN

371 Warren Street

P.O. Box 38

Jersey City, New Jersey 07303
(T) 201.217.9200 x280
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(F) 201.217.9607
RMiller@dresdnerrobin.com
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